
DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

Gurucharan College, Silchar - 04 

 

 

Notice 

In continuation of the previous notice issued by the Department of English, dated 27
th

 

June, 2024, it is hereby notified that the skill practical test of SEC (ENGSEC 151) under 

FYUGP, which was postponed earlier, shall be held on the 8
th

 of August, 2024, from 12:00 noon. 

 

Date: 23
rd

 July, 2024  

 
 Sd/- 

Head 

Department of English 

Gurucharan College, Silchar 


